1. All employees including the dentist will be prescreened and have their temperatures taken at the beginning of every day.
2. We have made changes to our schedule to allow for adequate sterilization and disinfection.  These changes will also allow us to promote social distancing by only having 1 patient per provider in the building at a time.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]We will be prescreening every patient prior to their office visit.
4. In order to promote social distancing, we ask that you come alone to your appointment unless you are a minor or in need of assistance.
5. Upon arrival, we ask that you call the office from your vehicle to let us know you have arrived.
6. Prior to entering the facility, we will take your temperature with a touchless thermometer.
7. You will bypass the waiting area and be taken directly to your room.
8. We will ask you to wash your hands and use an oral antiseptic rinse prior to treatment.
9. Hand Sanitizer will be available upon exiting the office.
10. Medical grade air purifiers have been added to front desk area and all treatment rooms.
11. Staff will be following CDC PPE recommendations which include face mask, face shields, washable jackets/disposable gowns, goggles.



